
       
      

               
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
                 

 
           

 

2021 DCENA 

Chapter 

Meetings 

Dates: 

January 12 

March 9 

May 11 

July 13 

September 14 

 November 9 

Location: 

Remaining 2021 

DCENA 

meetings will be 

held virtually 
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   On October 12, 2021, DCENA held a special Chapter meeting.  

                 DCENA held their Officer Elections for 2022.  

                       Members had to be present to vote. 

 

            Please welcome the 2022 DCENA Board of Directors 

 

     President: Christine Russe 

                            President-elect:  

  Treasurer: Vanessa Lozado 

      Secretary: Bre Ward 

                   Immediate Past President: Cheryl Malone 

 
 

               Congratulations to Christine, Vanessa and Bre 

President Update-Final Thoughts 

Cheryl Malone BSN RN CPN TCRN 

This has been a wild ride for my 2021 Presidential year.  I never expected we would have 

to stay virtual, because I wanted to get to know each of you personally and 

professionally, that’s why I wanted this leadership of this awesome organization position. I 

want to thank you for your support of this Chapter. Your attendance at our meetings 

shows me your caring, through all of this madness, and compassionate career. I hope that 

you have taken care of yourselves, you can’t take care of others unless you take care of 

yourself, first. Thank you for a wonderful year! Happy Holidays, and a safe 2022! 

 

 

Dallas County ENA 

DCENA Holds 2022 Officer Elections 

By Christine Russe – 2021 DCENA Secretary  

 

 



 

DCENA Members Attend ENA General Assembly 

By Christine Russe – 2021 DCENA Secretary  

 

Each year ENA conducts their annual business meeting prior to their annual 

education conference. This meeting and celebration were originally scheduled in 

sunny Orlando. Due to evolving safety concerns and surge from the pandemic, ENA 

decided it was in everyone’s best interest to conduct the business meeting (Known as 

General Assembly) and offer EN21X educational conference using a virtual platform. 

Thank you to the following delegates who represented Texas ENA at General 

Assembly Delegates from Dallas County ENA : Christine Russe, Bre Ward, Cindy Allison, 

Courtney Edwards, Naomi Paget, Cheryl Malone, Jim Sullivan, and Vicki Patrick who 

represents the past national ENA Presidents. 
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Treasurer Update 

Mallory Hammond BSN, RN, CEN, TCRN– DCENA Treasurer  

We still look fiscally sound as a chapter. Last year, we did not have a deficit and we 

are hoping to have that happen this year as we close out the year. We have paid all 

invoices for services to keep our chapter running smoothly. We have also made $95 so far 

on our Teespring fundraiser. That continues to run so check out the fundraising article and 

it is also on the DCENA Facebook group page.  

 

Pediatric Update 

Cheryl Malone BSN RN CPN TCRN-Committee Liaison 

The pediatric readiness project was an important project for 2021. http://PedsReady.org 

Ensuring in your emergency departments, that children get the care they require and 

deserve is still an ever-growing need. And if you work for a hospital entity that is a Trauma 

facility, know that new Trauma rules coming from the state of Texas, require pediatric 

readiness. Get involved and be ready.  

 

http://pedsready.org/


 



 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                           



 

 

Contact us: 

dallascountyena@gmail.com 
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2021 DCENA Board of Directors               2021 DCENA Committee Chair 
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President: Cheryl Malone 

President-elect: Naomi Paget 

Treasurer: Mallory Hammond 

Secretary: Christine Russe 

Immediate Past President: Jim 

Sullivan 

 
 

 

Bylaws: Naomi Paget  

Professional Education: Scott Flockhart 

Membership: Cindy Allison 

Pediatrics/ENPC: Cheryl Malone 

Trauma/TNCC: Christine Russe 

Nursing Practice: Christine Russe 

Government Affairs: Christine Russe   

Fundraising: Mallory Hammond   

Injury Prevention: Cheryl Malone 


